
From our friends at CA-1. 

 

Patrick 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Warren Vandersyde <warrenvandersyde@gmail.com> 

Date: November 8, 2016 at 4:53:36 PM PST 

To: Wes Francis <namwal@charter.net>, Pat Torres <prtorresjr@gmail.com>,  Patrick Torres 

<Prtorres@comcast.net> 

Subject: Fwd: BKCA1: Nevada County Food and Toy Run 

Hi guys! 

 

Every year our chapter participates in this Toy Run event that is held in Nevada City and Grass 

Valley. If the weather is good as many as 1500 bikes can show up for the cause. Would you send 

this out to your chapter members? Maybe one or two from your chapters would like to par take.. 

I know it's a trip over the hill or from the Bay Area but what the heck!!  Pat, for some reason I've 

got two email addresses for you so I sent it to both.. Popular Guy!! 

 

Thanks, 

 

Warren Vandersyde 

 

 

 

Already that time of year again! 

  

The Nevada County Food and Toy Run will take place on Saturday, December 10
th

.  Our 

Chapter has participated in this worthwhile and fun event for several years.   

  

If you haven’t been on it before just ask some of the members who have.  Lots of fun! 

  

For those who would like to join us for breakfast before the ride, meet at 8:30am at the IHOP 

restaurant, 746 Taylorville Rd, Grass Valley.  The rest of the group will meet at 10:00am in the 

Kmart parking lot at 111 W. McKnight Way, Grass Valley.  Take the McKnight Way exit on 

HWY 49 and go west over the freeway.  We will leave from that location as a group and ride up 

to the Nevada County Sheriff’s Office parking lot in Nevada City where we’ll join the other 

riders.  There could be as many as 1,500 other motorcycles, however, our Chapter is always 

placed at the front of the ride.  This event has been going on for more than 20 years.  The 
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California Highway Patrol, Nevada County Sheriff Office, Nevada City Police Department, and 

Grass Valley Police Department do a fantastic job of traffic and crowd control which makes it a 

fun and safe ride.  We will be escorted by law enforcement officers from the beginning to the 

end of the ride which goes through the small towns of Nevada City and Grass Valley, ending at 

the Nevada County Fairgrounds where we drop off the toys and canned food.  Plan to see 

hundreds of families and children smiling, clapping and holding up signs along the way thanking 

us. 

  

Several of us decorate our motorcycles with Christmas decorations….that’s of course your 

choice to make.  Remember to wear your Blue Knights Vest and or Blue Knights jacket and 

bring an unwrapped toy or 2 and some canned foods to drop off at the end of the ride.   

  

Looking forward to seeing you the morning of December 10
th

. 

  

Ride With Pride, 

  

Bob (and Connie) Troutt 

 


